Dear Neighbour,
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Area reference: Euston station — Easter 2023

What we are doing and why we need to do this work:

NetworkRail

Network Rail
Community Relations
4th Floor

One Eversholt Street
London,

NW1 2DN

Euston Station Easter work
7 April — 10 April

Further to our last letter in March, I wanted to remind you about work taking place across Euston station
over the Easter bank holiday weekend.

During a four-day closure of Euston station between Friday 7 and Monday 10 April, we’ll be carrying out the
following activities: (Please note that some of the work will be 24hrs a day)

Work

Location

Work Detail

Strengthening the concrete
deck above the platforms

Platform 14/15

Installation of plates, girders, and bolts
to support the structure.

Installing new equipment to
help protect the station
building from lightning
strikes

Platform 14/15

Parcel deck (above the
platforms)

Installing 23 earth rods

Installing connection earth tape

Coring of columns to enable installation
of lightning protection

Recovery of redundant
services

Platform 16

Removing equipment and cabling that
is no longer in service

Demolition

Western edge of parcel
deck (above the
platforms)

Demolition of parcel deck over P15/16

Repair to beam

Platform 5-10

Repairing damaged beam below office
buildings.

Deliveries of materials

Clarkson Row

Delivery of materials to facilitate the
building of a new railway access point

Enabling work

Clarkson Row

Construction of trackside elements of
Clarkson Row project

Overhead line equipment
adjustments

Euston approach —
trackside

Adjustments to the overhead lines via
mobile platforms

How this work may affect you:
Some of the machinery we need to use means some noise is unavoidable. We have made every effort to
schedule the noisiest work during the daytime and we’ll make every effort to reduce disturbance where we
can. We'll put noise barriers up where it is safe to do, use silenced generators and equipment and carry out
noise monitoring where needed to ensure that noise levels are kept within agreed limits.

Our staff are regularly briefed on the importance of working responsibly in the local community.

Changes to train services over Easter:
The railway between London Euston and Milton Keynes will be closed from Friday 7 to Monday 10 April
while vital improvement work is carried out. We’re advising rail passengers who are planning to use the West
Coast main line, to travel either side of the Easter bank holiday weekend. For journey information, please

visit www.nationalrail.co.uk
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How you can contact us:

If you have any queries or complaints about the work, please telephone our 24-hour national helpline on
03457 11 41 41 or email NRHS2@networkrail.co.uk. To help us identify the location of the work and
provide you with a timely response, please quote the area reference shown at the start of this letter.

Yours sincerely,
Myall Hornsby
Community Relations Executive

An aerial view of Euston station. The part of the station highlighted is where demolition work is
taking place
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